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December Newsletter 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S 700 W, Hurricane UT 

Website: his.washk12.org    T: 435-635-8931 

Check out our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

Dear Jaguar Parents and Students,  

This is my first year as a school counselor at Hurricane Intermediate School, and I am 
thrilled to be here! I received my Bachelor's degree from Utah State University in 
2014, and my Master's of Educational Psychology from the University of Utah in 
2017. Previously, I worked at Viewmont High in Bountiful and Centerville Junior High 
up in Davis County. I grew up in Farmington, Utah, and met my husband at Utah State 
University our sophomore year. After graduating, we moved to Salt Lake and both 
worked for a time before I decided to pursue my Master's degree. Upon graduating 
from the U, we moved to southern Utah for my husband to attend medical school at 
Rocky Vista University in Ivins. We had our first baby in July and are absolutely loving 
being parents.  
In my spare time, I love to read (especially Harry Potter and anything by Brandon 
Sanderson), watch TV series on Netflix, hike, and find new ice cream shops to try. I 
LOVE Disneyland and am so excited to have kids to take there now! 
My favorite thing about working at the Intermediate school is getting to meet one-on-
one with my students and getting to know each of them. I love helping them create a 
game plan to help them succeed both now and in the future. 

Mrs. Judd, School Counselor 

Upcoming Events 

December 11 

PLC Day/Early out at 11:45am 

December 21-January 3 

Christmas Vacation/Winter 

Holiday (No School) 

January 15 

  Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

  (No School) 

  January 29 

  PLC Day/Early out at 11:45 am 

his.washk12.org
https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/
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There will be a reading competition during the month of December. Forms will be 

provided to students who would like to participate, and specifications of the 

challenge will be provided. For further information, please check with your 

Language Arts teacher. Good luck, and happy reading! 
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 WRESTLING: Wrestling for grades 5-8 will be held Tuesdays, Wednesdays, 

& Thursdays from 3pm-4:30pm at Hurricane Middle School. To sign up, go 

to the Hurricane Community Center. There is a $35 charge that includes 

a shirt. If you have any questions, contact Coach Darren Prince at 

(928)300-5005. http://www.hurricanerecreation.com/youth-wrestling  

 

 STUDENT HANDBOOK: Have questions about our school policies? A helpful 

resource is our Student Handbook: 
http://schools.washk12.org/hurricaneintermediate/wp-content/uploads/sites/37/2017/08/HIS-

Student-Handbook_08-01-2017.pdf  

 

 PARENT VOLUNTEERS: Are you interested in being a parent volunteer for 

various events throughout the school year? If so, please contact us at 

435-635-8931. 

 

 ATTENDANCE: As a reminder, please remember to excuse your student’s 

unexcused absences within 7 days. This can be done via phone calls, 

emails, or written notes. Thank you! 

 

 

 

http://www.hurricanerecreation.com/youth-wrestling
http://schools.washk12.org/hurricaneintermediate/wp-content/uploads/sites/37/2017/08/HIS-Student-Handbook_08-01-2017.pdf
http://schools.washk12.org/hurricaneintermediate/wp-content/uploads/sites/37/2017/08/HIS-Student-Handbook_08-01-2017.pdf
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H.I.S. 
Canned Food Drive 

When:  December 4th-15th 

Why:  To help out those in our Community and in 

the Washington County Area. 

The Homeroom with the most canned food donated 

will win a DONUT PARTY! 

Items Needed:  

Diapers, toothbrushes, canned soups, canned 

meat, peanut butter, canned fruit, dried beans, 

vegetables, shelf-stable milk, rice, breakfast 

cereal, pasta, juice, and chili. 
 

 

LET THE COMPETITION 

BEGIN!!! 
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CRISIS & TIPLINE 
SERVICES 

 
 

 

 Dear Parents: 

We are happy to announce the implementation of the SafeUT Crisis & Tipline Services. SafeUT is a 

new tool designed to provide confidential two-way communication with SafeUT crisis counselors 

or school staff through the SafeUT Mobile App or Web. 

The SafeUT CrisisLine provides 24/7 crisis intervention and emotional support in any type of crisis.  

Students can call the Crisis Line and speak directly to a crisis counselor or start a CrisisChat 

through the mobile app or web. 

Students can also send non-crisis tips to school officials regarding topics such as bullying, 

cyberbullying, gang activity, drug & alcohol activity, and more.  All tips are completely anonymous. 

SafeUT helps to provide students with a safe and secure school environment and it provides our 

school administration with the communication and management tools needed to help and mange 

on campus situations. 

Students will receive training on how to use the SafeUT Crisis & Tipline Services by their school 

administrators.  The SafeUT Mobile App is available in the Apple and Google Play stores.  Search  

“SafeUT”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




